## BC/YUKON COMMAND The Royal Canadian Legion

#503 – 17665 66A Ave, Surrey, BC V3S 2A7 Phone (1) 604-575-8840 Fax (1) 604-575-8820 info@legionbcyukon.ca or visit us at www.legionbcyukon.ca June 26, 2025

TO: All Branches

For Information of Members of Command Executive Council

FROM: Michelle Courtney, Executive Director, BC/Yukon Command

SUBJECT: BC/Yukon Command Office Closure (Canada Day)

Memo 35.25

Dear Comrades,

The BC/Yukon Command office in Cloverdale will be closed from Monday, June 30<sup>th</sup> - Tuesday, July 1<sup>st</sup> for Canada Day. The office will reopen on Wednesday, July 2<sup>nd</sup> at 8:30am.

Wishing everyone a safe and enjoyable Canada Day!

In comradeship,

Michelle